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Welcome to the December  newsletter  

 

Weôd like to wish everyone a very happy and safe 

Christmas and a wonderful boating year in 2020!  

                                                      

     ~ Jim & Julie  

 

 



 

 

 

             

 

Water Restrictions:  Please note the information emailed to all members 

recently (see below). The Club has been buying water for the last few weeks, 

so we all need to be aware. 

Due to the latest water restrictions, and that fact that we are now having water 
carted in, we would like to request that when you need to wash your boat 
down, please wash first with salt water, and then do a quick  rinse with fresh 
water. 
  
Keith has procured a salt water gurney for use at the Waterfront which he and 
the other staff members can show you how to use. 
  
If you have any questions, please ask waterfront staff or Keith. 
  
 

 

óThe Achievers ô: December 2019  

                              (Report from Bruce Quick)  

óStinking hot and very smoky so limited in what 

we could do. Founders Lounge: cleaned 

outdoor furniture, swept balcony area, cleaned 

windows, removed old Christmas lights, 

poisoned weeds on slope of old slipway, 

general gardening, weeding and pruning.  

Our four achievers this month:  

Peter McLean, John Colquhoun, Geoff 

Markwell and Bruce Quick. Georgia made the sangers for lunch. When work 

stopped, we had a relaxing few hours! Weôre always looking for extra 

óachieversô who would like to join our friendly group!ô  (Please contact: Bruce 

Quick or Georgia).  

Thank you Bruce and team! Itôs great to see what you are getting done 

and that you are enjoying the comraderie!  



Waterfront / Pontoon : 

Please remember the following:  

Please read your memberôs year book which states the Clubôs By-Laws  

and pay particular attention to BY-LAW 4d for Waterfront  /Pontoon . 

This By -Law states:                                           

The pontoon is divided into three sections 

based on the activity to ensure the pontoon 

best serves the club. These are for fuelling 

and pump-out facilities, berthing and thirdly, a 

work area for vessel maintenance.  

Berthing area is restricted to 20 minute s for 

the purpose of embarking or disembarking 

persons and gear or taking on water. (NOTE: 

Under no circumstances is a vessel in this 

area to stay longer than 20 minutes. It is not  a 

berthing area to visit the kiosk, even for 

members).  

The waterfront staff work hard to help you at the beginning and end of 

your time on the water. Please be respectful and polite to them. 

Please be considerate of other members by adhering to the 

By-Laws.                              Thank you!!  

 

KMYC Christmas Parties - Saturday 7 th 
December:      

What a wonderful way to start celebrating the 
Christmas season. 

The children were entertained with the Messy 
Science Show performed by the óNutty Scientistô. Hands-on experiences 
with chemical mixing, making slime and other scientific ówondersô were 
enjoyed by the kids and adults. Food and drinks were enjoyed on the 
verandah and later, Santa and his Elf made their way to the lawn to bring 
bags of lollies for the children. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


